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                 10-20-2023 

Dear OLQH Families,  

 

It was wonderful to see so many participants in our fall parent teacher conferences. We are very 

interested in having a partnership with you and in working with you to help your child achieve 

many successes this school year. Here are some suggestions of what you can do to help maintain 

strong parent teacher partnerships: 

 Talk with your child about school each day (for example, ask them to tell you something good 

that happened at school) and review the information the school sends home.  

 Monitor your child’s schoolwork. If your child struggles with an assignment, ask the teacher 

how you can help. 

 Make sure your child has everything they need to complete their assignments.  

 Review the school handbook and teacher expectations with your child. Let your child know that 

you expect them to follow the school rules as well as their teacher’s expectations.  

Thank you for choosing Our Lady Queen of Heaven School for your child’s education needs. We are 

happy to be a partner in your child’s success!  

May the unending love of God be with you. 

 

Sincerely, 

Ms. Shelley Bruley 

Ms. Shelley Bruley, Principal 
sbruley@assumptioncatholicschools.org 
715-422-0982 

 

Please pray for the  

following people: 

Dorothy Zurkowski 

Dates to Remember 
OCTOBER 
24—Children’s Mass 9 am (Mrs. Schoff) 
25—Jump Into Fall Family Event at OLQH 

27—Royal Spirit Wear Day 

        Butter Braid Order Due 

31—NO CHILDREN”S MASS 

        Halloween—dress down day 

NOVEMBER 

1—Children’s Mass 9 am (Mrs. Moody) 

      All Saint’s Day—Dress like a Saint 

3—Royal Spirit Wear Day 

7—Children’s Mass 9 am (Mrs. Morrow) 

“There is a time for everything, and a season for every activity under the heavens.” - Ecclesiastes 3:1 

Thank you! 
A big THANK YOU to our families, and  the Royal 
Parents, especially Amanda Braaten and Tania  

Halbersma, for your work in  
coordinating food and drinks for our 
Parent Teacher Conferences.   
Everything was delicious! 
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Honoring Our Veterans 

As part of our Veteran’s Day celebration, we are asking families to 
submit names of veterans to be included in our daily prayers 

throughout the month of November.  Please e-mail veteran’s names, 
relation to you, and branch and years of service to 

jzacher@assumptioncatholicschools.org.  

 
Halloween Guidelines  

 for Parents and  

Students 

Halloween is quickly approaching and the staff would 

like you to know that we have the following expecta-

tions for the students on the  day of Halloween room 

parties (Monday, October 31st): 

1. Costumes should not reflect violence, blood, or 

gore. 

2. Costumes should be appropriate for school and  

follow our dress code of modesty. 

3. No makeup or weapons of any kind. 

4. Students should be able to put on their costumes by 

themselves and should be worn over clothing. 

5. Please send costumes in a separate bag. 

CHECK. IT. OUT. 
October Library News 

 
In library, we have been  
getting to know our friends 
Danny and Darla and the 

power to choose. Danny and Darla are 
presented with different challenges they 
can face in school and at home. The  
students lead the story as they pick 
which direction it should go. Do they 
make the right decision or not… 

We have enjoyed reading stories about 
Hal lo ween.  We recent ly  read  
Spookley the Square Pumpkin, and 
talked about the importance of being 
unique and different from everyone 
else. The library has been transformed 
into a beautiful pumpkin patch of our 
own unique Spookley’s. 

Each grade has a punch card for  
library, and each time the whole class 
brings back their library books as a 
class, they receive a punch. This is pro-
moting teamwork, responsibility, and  
encouraging everyone to work together 
for a common goal.  

The students have library every  

Tuesday.   
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 Important Bus Announcement! 
     WRPS and Nekoosa do not have school 

                               on October 27th. 
A SPECIAL BUS ROUTE will need to be created for our Assumption Catholic School bus riders. 

           If your child will require busing on October 27th, you must contact the bus company   
                                 ON OR BEFORE OCTOBER 18TH—SEE INSTRUCTIONS BELOW. 
 
    Wisconsin Rapids  - Call or Email Mike @ Safeway          Nekoosa—Call Ben @ Lamers Bus Lines 

       swmike@wctc.net or 715-423-1117                                 715-421-2400 

K-5  October Rosary  

Challenge 

Can we pray at least 500  

Rosaries this month?  If each  

student says 3 Rosaries, we will 

meet our goal. 

 

 

Royal Parent News  

Next Bingo Date: Sunday, Nov. 5 at 1 pm 
 
Next Meeting Date:  Wed., Nov. 1 at 6 pm   

_____________________________________ 

Butter Braid Fundraiser 

The Royal Parents Organization  

is selling Butter Braids NOW thru 

October 27th.  Please contact Trisha  

Gellerman for more information:   

                       715-451-7080 

_____________________________________ 

Upcoming spirit days 

OCTOBER 31 

wear orange, black or  

anything halloween.  Bring 

costumes for room parties. 

      

       November 1 

Dress like a saint for 

all saints day 

 

mailto:swmike@wctc.net
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2nd Grade 

Garrett, Romie, and Lucy read 100,000 words.   

Romie, Camille and Kennedy are Math Masters. 

kindergarten 
Mila, Mary, Breck, Emily, Christian, Cashton, Anderson, Drake and Charlie joined the 100’s 

club.  Anderson, Mary and Emily know their address and Breck knows his phone number. 


